
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ever wonder how you can make a difference for those in your community?  Mark your cal-

endars for Saturday, October 5, 2019, at Westminster Woods in Julington Creek and join 

your friends and neighbors at the Annual Friends of the Poor® Walk/Run, sponsored by 

the Society of St. Vincent de Paul.  For more information, or to register as a walker, please 

check out our events page at www.fopwalk.org.  When registering or donating, please 

search for San Juan del Rio so that the funds will stay within our community. 

http://www.fopwalk.org/

